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Memorandum

TO:

Bingen City Council 
FROM:
Krista Loney, City Administrator
DATE:

October 28, 2022
SUBJECT:
2023 Proposed Budget 
Attached are the budget documents for the 2023 proposed budget. This budget has been reviewed by the Mayor and the Budget Committee.  The budget documents include the following:

· 5-year Budget Comparison (Line Item Detail)

· Budget Summary with History

· Ordinance 2022-10-731 Ad Valorem Taxes

· Ordinance 2022-11-732 Adopting the 2023 Budget

A budget hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, November 15 regarding revenues and property taxes. A final budget hearing on the 2023 proposed budget will be held on Tuesday, December 6 anticipating that the city council will adopt the budget at that council meeting.

The budget includes a 1% increase over the maximum lawful levy plus additional taxes resulting from new construction and improvements to property. The resolution and ordinance for adopting the property taxes/ad valorem taxes are in this packet for your review and will be included in your packet for the November 15 meeting. A public hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, November 15. The ordinance must be adopted and sent to Klickitat County no later than November 30, 2022.

The budget was prepared with as much knowledge as is currently available about revenues and expenses for the coming year.

Beginning cash balances are estimated using currently assigned ending balances for 2022.

The budget provides a 10% increase in water rates and a 5% increase in sewer rates per 2022 and 2020 ordinances, respectively. The budget also provides for a 5% cost of living increase for staff.

The bulk of the budget remains the same as the 2022 amended budget.  The following items have been added to the 2023 budget:

General Fund

· $51,473 increase to the police budget to allow for hiring another officer

· $11,135 increase to the West District Court for a proportionate share of overhead

· $44,700 from ARPA funds to cover:

· $1,200 set-aside for new computer for City Hall 

· $6,000 Half of the replacement City Hall Server

· $12,500 for the Water portion of the new Public Works Truck

· $12,500 for the Parks portion of the new Public Works Truck

· $12,500 for the Streets portion of the new Public Works Truck

· $4,500 from General Fund into General Equipment Fund for set-asides for:

· $2,000 for 2029 City Hall server replacement 

· $2,500 for Parks portion of the 2029 planned purchase of a Public Works truck
· $10,000 for Water SCADA server
· $2,500 set-asides from Water, Sewer, and Streets for their portions of the 2029 planned purchase of a Public Works truck
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